

BALC 1114 W. Walnut Street Allentown, PA 18102

Continuing Legal Education Telephone: 610.433.6401 Ext: 16 E-mail: cle@lehighbar.org

February 26, 2013

Mr. Jabez LeBret Chief Innovation Officer Get Noticed Get Found, Inc. 1776 Mentor Ave., Suite 179 Cincinnati, OH 45212

Dear Jabez,

On behalf of the Continuing Legal Education Committee of the Bar Association of Lehigh County, I would like to thank you for presenting the seminar entitled, "*Tech Tips for Attorneys*" here at the Bar Association building today, February 26, 2013.

The seminar attracted an audience of forty-two attorneys and legal support staff who gave excellent ratings in their evaluations of the program. All of the attorneys indicated that they would be interested in attending a similar program in the future. Let me share with you comments written on the evaluation sheets:

"The speaker is extremely knowledgeable and he presented the information in a very understandable way. Excellent program!"

"Good seminar -informative. Instructor was well spoken."

"Instructor was very well prepared and explained things very well."

"Could easily do 2 to 3 hours with a speaker of this caliber!"

I know how much time and energy is expended in preparing and presenting such a seminar. The Committee thanks you again for taking the time to plan and present this seminar for the benefit of our membership. Speaking personally, it was a pleasure working with you. Last year alone I held 161 seminars here at the Bar Association and listened to 714 presenters and I can honestly say you are in the top 2% of the best presenters I've had the pleasure to hear. Your program was professional, informative, well presented and not a commercial. You did a fantastic job. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nancy Devers (

Continuing Legal Education Coordinator

Direct Tel: 610.433.6401 Ext: 16

E-mail: cle@lehighbar.org